Application Form for Speakers

"Between East and West: Reproductions in Art"
CIHA Colloquium at the Otsuka Museum of Art in Naruto, Japan
January 15-18, 2013

Please type in all of the required fields (1-7) in English. We ask that you complete this application entirely in English even if you wish to present in French. Each successful applicant will have a maximum of 20 minutes to present, followed by 10 minutes for discussion. Further instructions are located at the bottom of this form.
1. Name:
2. Position:
3. Address:
4. E-mail:
5. Desired section during which to present (choose from a, b, or c):
a. Western Art (January 16)

b. Japanese and East Asian Art (January 16)

c. Comparative and Cross-Cultural Approaches in Art History (January 17)

(Please note that our selection committee will make the final decision regarding which section a presentation will be assigned to.)

6. Presentation title and abstract:
(Please type the title and abstract, not exceeding 250 words, of your presentation here.)
7. CV and list of publications:
(Please type your CV, not exceeding 150 words, and a select number of your publications here.)
APPLICATION INSTRUCTIONS

Application deadline: June 15, 2012

After completing this application form, submit it to the secretary via e-mail before the deadline. Should you not receive an acknowledgement of your submission within two weeks, please send us a printed version of this application, including your complete contact information and the date on which you sent us this application via e-mail. Accepted applicants will be decided by August 31, 2012.
	Contact:
	Secretary of 2013 CIHA Colloquium in Naruto,

Professor Atsushi Miura

	E-Mail:
	ciha@l.u-tokyo.ac.jp

	Telefax: 
	0081-3-5841-8961

	Mailing Address:
	2013 CIHA colloquium in Naruto
c/o Art History Institute, Graduate School of Humanities & Sociology, The University of Tokyo
7-3-1 Hongo, Bunkyo-ku, Tokyo
113-0033 Japan


FOR ACCEPTED APPLICANTS

We will offer accepted applicants complimentary domestic (within Japan) round-trip airline tickets and hotel accommodations (including breakfast vouchers) through the Nippon Travel Agency. A representative from this agency will contact successful applicants via e-mail to help arrange their travel plans.

Furthermore, accepted applicants are asked to submit the following to the secretary via e-mail by November 30, 2012.

1. A written version of their presentation, not exceeding 15,000 characters, for publication in the colloquium proceedings. (These may be written in French but we ask that they be submitted three weeks in advance of the deadline.)

2. The Power Point file to be used during their presentation.

